2024242338-4466-18626-179-246
From: Barbara W wainman <bwainman@usgs.gov>
Sent: wed, 18 Aug 2010 13:29:22
To: GS FOIA 0134 <foia0l34@usgs.gov>
Subject: Fw: Participating with NOAA in Presidential 0il Spill Commission meeting on
August 25: contact Christine Blackburn

Barbara w. wainman

Director

office of Communications and Outreach
US Geological Survey

119 National Center

Reston, VA 20192

(703) 648-5750
————— Forwarded by Barbara W wainman/D0O/USGS/DOI on 08/18/2010 01:29 PM

From: Mark K Sogge/DO/USGS/DOI
To: Sky Bristol <sbristol@usgs.gov>
Cc: Barbara w wainman <bwainman@usgs.gov>, jnowakowski@usgs.gov, Vic Hines

<vhines@usgs.gov>

Date: 08/18/2010 07:29 AM
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Subject: Participating with NOAA in Presidential 01l Spill Commission meeting
on August 25: contact Christine

Blackburn

sky,

I greatly appreciate your willingness to take part. Please work directly

with Christine Blackburn re the details and logistics.

Christine Blackburn

office of the Under Secretary

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
1401 Constitution Avenue Nw, Room 4814B
washington, DC 20230

direct: 202-482-2351 | mobile: 202-510-7805

Christine.Blackburn@noaa.gov

Let me know if I can be of any assistance.

Mark

Mark Sogge

Deputy Chair, NIC Flow Rate Technical Group
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Chief of staff, USGS western Region

2255 Gemini Drive, Flagstaff, Az 86001
Cell: 928-606-1286; FAX: 928-556-7266

mark_sogge@usgs.gov

From Sky Bristol <sbristol@usgs.gov>

To: Mark K Sogge <mark_sogge@usgs.gov>

Cc: Stephen E Hammond <sehammon@usgs.gov>, jnowakowski@usgs.gov, Vic

Hines <vhines@usgs.gov>, Barbara W wainman <bwainman@usgs.gov>
Date 08/17/2010 07:12 PM

Subj Re: Available to participate with NOAA in Presidential 0i1 spill

ect: Commission meeting on August 257

Mark,

I missed this one earlier today. I'm planning on taking a couple of days

around @next week, but I'11 find a place to be available next
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wednesday the 25th around 7 my time. Let me know where to call and when.

<. (((cggmmmm< . (((cggmmmm<, (((k<<
sky Bristol
sbristol@usgs.gov
office: 303-202-4181
Cell: 303-241-4122

<. (((cggmmmm< . (((cggmmmm<, (((k<<

Oon Aug 17, 2010, at 10:40 AM, Mark K Sogge wrote:

> Hi sSky, Steve -

> NOAA 1is meeting with the Presidential 0i1 Spill Commission on August 25th
> to discuss the "what happened to the o0il" report that generated so much

> interest in the Tast few weeks. I spoke to Christine Blackburn (NOAA)

> yesterday, and they would Tike USGS participation with regard to the oil
> budget tool, preferably someone with the big picture view (Chris' words),
> plus someone from the technical end. They would 1like a least one of the
> USGS participants to be in person; the other could call 1in.

>

> I discussed this request with Judy Nowakowski, Ken Lane, and others. we
all

> feel that you are the most appropriate people to participate with NOAA,
and

> will do an excellent job representing the USGS role and activities. Steve

> we are hoping you can be there in person. Sky - it will be fine for you
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to

> call in from Denver.

>

> I know that this 1is another demand on your already busy schedules, but I
> think it is a very positive thing that the USGS 1is being recognized for
the

> great work on the oil budget tool. Please let me know as soon as
possible

> if you are available to take part.

>

> Thank you,

> Mark

> Mark Sogge

> Deputy Chair, NIC Flow Rate Technical Group
> Chief of staff, USGS Wwestern Region

> 2255 Gemini Drive, Flagstaff, Az 86001

> Cell: 928-606-1286; FAX: 928-556-7266

> mark_sogge@usgs.gov

> From: Christine Blackburn <Christine.Blackburn@noaa.gov>

> To: "mark_sogge@usgs.gov" <mark_sogge@usgs.gov>

> Date: 08/13/2010 02:28 PM
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> Subject: 0il spill Commission meeting

>

>

>

>

>

>

> Hi Mark,

>

> I have been working closely with the newly created 0i1 Spill Commission
to

> arrange a meeting with a subcommittee of the commissioners that will
focus

> on the 0i1 spill Budget Report and maybe a little on the 0i1 spill

> Calculator. when they asked me to bring in the appropriate people from
USGS

> as well, Bill Lehr said you were the person to talk to.

>

> They are planning this meeting for Aug 25th at either 9 or 9:30 am in DC.
> They are hoping to get a few people in person, but others can join on the
> phone as well (Bill will be calling 1in).

>

> Is this something you could come to, or do you have a suggestion about

> others from USGS how might be able to talk about this issue? Also, should
> this request go straight to Dr. McNutt? I wasn’t sure exactly how
involved

> she was 1in the report, but clearly, she is more than welcome. If that is

>

>

>

the right approach, I can just email her directly and cc you.

I'd appreciate you input,
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Chris

Christine Blackburn

office of the Under Secretary

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
1401 Constitution Avenue Nw, Room 4814B
washington, DC 20230

direct: 202-482-2351 | mobile: 202-510-7805
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